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In the midst of a world facing increased fragmentation with over 30 conflicts, we contemplate the pivotal role interfaith dialogue can play
in fostering greater global harmony. As a staunch supporter of World Interfaith Harmony Week, Universal Peace Federation UK is
dedicated to contributing to this initiative annually. Many UPF Branches will be commemorating WIHW around the world.
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How Can Interfaith Support Greater World Harmony?

Duchess Nivin ElGamal of Lamber… Rev. Dr. Datto Sumana Siri - World…

Sheikh Dr. Hojjat Ramzy - World In… Mr Paramjit Singh Kohli - World Int…

Robin Marsh, Secretary General, U… Javed Ali - World Interfaith Harmo…

Aurangzeb Akbar - World Interfait… Lorna Morah - World Interfaith Har…

Fotiny Gudela: World Interfaith Ha… Farzana Adel - World Interfaith Ha…
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It was an inspiring evening of expressing the positive ideals of humanity amid an increasingly fractured world.

www.uk.upf.org

@ukUPF

pa@uk.upf.org
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UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the UN
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Winston McKenzie: World Interfaith Har…
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